
  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Autumn            

2019  

Dates and Events  

Look out for new dates 

coming soon in the 

Spring term!  

 Christmas Fair  

The Christmas Fair raised £520 (with a little more 

to come in yet!)Well done to everyone who put 

the fair together for the children to enjoy and a 

big thank you to those who helped on the day. The 

children had a thoroughly good time and enjoyed 

playing the games and making their purchases. 

Thank you to the children who ran their own 

games (and to their parents who supported them 

to do so). We couldn’t do any of this without your 

support and would welcome any new helpers at 

next year’s fair or any future events.  

We would like to wish you all a fantastic 

Christmas and New Year! 

Search for us on 

facebook 

Friends of 

Sandringham 

and West 

Newton Primary 

Academy  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bingo  

A huge thankyou to everyone who helped at 

or came to play bingo. I’m sure you’ll agree 

that it was a great evening with lots of great 

prizes won. This is a family event so if you 

fancy coming along next time then please do 

feel free to bring the children too!  

The event raised £248.78 

Bag 2 School – Thanks  to everyone who has 

donated their unwanted clothes to our Bags 2 

School collection. Look out for our next date 

coming in the Spring  term ! 

 

 

 

Have you joined The Giving Machine yet? 

Join and select Friends of Sandringham and 

West Newton School and donate money 

while you shop! 

Simply go through The Giving Machine 

website to reach your favourite online 

stores. Every time you shop a donation will 

go to the school.  

So far we have raised over £900!   

The Autumn term collection 

raised £56 for the school   

We like to let you know where all of your donations go to. 

Here’s some of our recent purchases,  

 £150 contribution  to the year 1/2 trip to Gressenhall 

 £500 contribution toward the Pantomime (oh yes we 
did!) 

 £282 for school badminton equipment  

 Christmas  crackers for the Christmas lunch   

Have you heard about 

stamptastic? 

https://stamptastic.co.uk/ 

Take a look at the link. School 

receives a commission on each 

purchase . Use code PE316AX 

       Thank You  

We wanted to say 

a big thank you to 

everyone for all 

of the donations 

you have given 

this term, every 

little helps 

whether it’s a 

raffle prize, a 

filled jar, teddy or 

£1! 

 

https://stamptastic.co.uk/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Members  

We are always ready to welcome any new members to the Friends of the school. If you would like to 

join then speak to Donna Easter or any other member. 

 

 

 

 

Nearly New Uniform  

Did you know that 

the Friends collect 

nearly new uniform 

to sell? 

If you have any items 

that have been 

grown out of and are 

still in good 

condition, please 

drop them off at the 

office for us.   

 Thanks to all those 

who supported our 

Christmas gift shop 

event where the 

children could 

complete their secret 

purchase. Thanks to 

those who helped the 

children choose their 

gifts. Any extra pairs 

of hands at these 

events are always 

appreciated. All 

money raised helps to 

fund school trips and 

additional resources.  

Calling new parents! 

If you’re a new parent to the school  

and would like to know more about 

the Friends of the school do get in 

touch. We are a small friendly group 

who would welcome any new 

members to support with school and 

fundraising events throughout the 

year. Even if you can only spare a 

little time, we’d love to hear from 

you.  


